Fort Apache Road
from
Alexander Road to the Clark County 215 Beltway

Project Fast Facts

Fort Apache Road from Alexander Road to the Clark County 215 Beltway

Clark County is currently preparing plans to construct improvements to Fort Apache Road between Alexander Road and the

Clark County 215. Improvements proposed to be constructed consist of 2 paved travel lanes in each direction with center

median, buffered bike lanes, sidewalks, streetlights, storm drain facilities, driveways, and other related items of work.
Status: In Design — Anticipated construction 2nd Quarter 2020.

Contacts:

Commissioner Larry Brown'’s Office: (702) 455-3500
CC Public Works: Tammi Tiger (702) 455-2762
Richard Robinson Email: Richard.Robinson@clarkcountynv.gov

Public Outreach:

=  Phone: 455-6000 Website: www.clarkcountynv.gov  Email: InTheWorks@ClarkCountyNV.gov
=  Facebook and Twitter accounts

PUBLIC MEETINGS:

= 1-0Open House: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 4pm — 6pm
Mountain Crest Community Center
4701 N Durango Drive
Las Vegas, NV 89129

Proposed Project Improvements Include:
=  Full street improvements
= Two travel lanes in each direction, center median, curb gutter, six foot sidewalks and streetlights
= Buffered bike lanes
= Storm drain improvement
= |ntelligent Transportation System (ITS) improvement for future signal coordination



